Duplex Development on Furness Drive

Case Number: C8-96-0159.01

David Wahlgren

Development Services Process Coordinator

City of Austin Watershed Protection & 

     Development Review Department

P.O. Box 1088

Austin, Texas 78704

Mr. Wahlgren, 

I am a current resident of the Heritage Hills-Woodbridge neighborhood.  I am sending you this letter in regards to the duplex development on Furness Drive.
“We are not anti-development. We are proactive and desire the absolute best for our neighborhood.  We acknowledge that the current approved plat allows for 12 lots and quite a bit of PROPOSED PARKLAND (see the current plat). While we don't appreciate the density of 21 duplexes and feel it is totally wrong for our neighborhood, we acknowledge that the current plat was approved by the city and should stand as is. Taking park land and turning it into lots does not sound like it's very 'Austin' to me.” 

My neighbors and I agree that building duplexes in our neighborhood is deemed detrimental.  Below you will read the reasons that the duplexes are deemed detrimental to our neighborhood:

1. The requested change in platting will greatly increase density.

a. From 12 lots for single family homes to 19 lots for 38 residences

b. From owner occupied to rental properties

2. Increased traffic along Furness which will impact our school and increase street parking. 

3. Loss of green space from flood plain near the creek to the high-tension lines due to addition of retention pond and increase in lots.

I also wanted to make you aware of the fact that I did not receive the form for me to express my objection to this proposed development.  

Thank you for taking the time to listen and read our plea of objection to the duplex development.  

Sincerely yours, 

_____________________________

Signature

_____________________________

Printed Name

_____________________________

Address

_____________________________

City & Zip Code
